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Policy Statement 

The Board of Education is supportive of the positive community benefits that occur when Board property is used 
for child care programs.   

The use of Board property by licensed child care providers must not disrupt or otherwise interfere with the 
provision of educational activities including early learning programs and extracurricular school activities. 

If child care programs are to be provided on Board property, the Board of Education will consider, on an ongoing 
basis, whether those programs are best provided by licensees other than the Board of Education, the Board of 
Education, or a combination of both. 

 
 
 
Administrative Procedures 
 
Policy 810 – Child Care Programs on Board Property – Administrative Procedures 

 

https://www.sd44.ca/Board/PoliciesProcedures/Series800/Policy810ChildCare/Documents/Policy810ChildCareAP.pdf
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